Elaine Mullin

MUDPS/161

From: Patsy McGlone MLA <patsymcglonemla@yahoo.ie>
Sent: 19 April 2019 14:26

To: DevelopmentPlan@midulstercouncil.org

Cc: Chris Boomer; Melvin Bowman

Subject: Draft Local Development Plan submission

Dear Sir / Madam,

I have been contacted to register an objection to Policy TOU1 Protection of

Tourism Assets and Tourism Accommodation of the Mid-Ulster Council Local
Development Plan- Draft Plan Strategy.

This objection relates in particular to the restrictions proposed in relation to the two identified

Tourism Accommodation sites of 1. Glenavon Hotel and

2. Greenvale Hotel.

These are being viewed as unnecessary and restrictive proposals which hold

strong potential to affect the long-term viability, business development and

valuation of these two businesses.

I trust you will reconsider the potential negative implications of these proposals.

Thank you in anticipation of your co-operation.

Patsy



Yours faithfully,

Patsy

Patsy McGlone MLA

Tel. 02886758175(office)
(mobile)




